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Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
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Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Staticr, Unit No. 3

Probabilistic Safety Study
Level 3 Review Board

On hehalf »f th+ participants in the Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3,
a copy of the .inal repor* from the Level 3 Review Board on its review of the
Millstone 3 Protwbilistic Safety Study is hereby provided for your information.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

Senior Vice President



August 31, 1983

Dr. Mario V. Bonaca

System Manager

Reactor Engineering Branch
Northeast Utilities Service Co.
P. 0. Box 270

Hartford, CT 06101

Dear Mario:

I am forwarding the final report from the Level 3 Review Board on the review of
the Millstone Point Unit 3 Probabilistic Safety Study. This report has been
reviewed and agreed to by all members of the Review Board. Speaking for that
Board, I want to offer my congratulations on completing an extremely complex
study on 2 very short schedule. The influence of the Northeast Utilities
technicel and maragement team in directing and focusing the activities of the

I wish to express my personal thanks for the efficiency with which you were
able to conduct the review process and for the opportunity to support your
organization in this important project.

Very truly yours,

Norman C. Rasmussen
Professor of Nuclear Engineering

NCR/B1T

Enclosure



